
 

Building Community, Enriching Lives 

17th April 2020 

Dear Parents, 

Home Learning 

I hope you are all keeping well and safe.  It seems very strange not to be back in school on Monday 

and it must be the same for all of you. 

From Monday there is going to be work set on Purple Mash, see the table below. Staff are going to use 

Class Dojo for messages to parents and for any messages from parents to teachers, any questions 

about the work that has been set in their home learning packs and work set on Purple Mash.  I will 

answer any queries/questions during school hours on a Monday and Thursday.   Also, on Class Dojo 

children can put photographs of their work and things they have made on to the website which can 

only be seen by me and then each week I will choose some pictures to share so everyone can see (on a 

Thursday).   

 

Purple Mash 

English / writing task 

 

 

 

 

 

Every two weeks 

Maths Task 

 

 

 

 

 

Every two weeks 

Reading a chapter 

in the book and 

quiz 

 

 

 

Every week  

Spellings for 

each week to 

practise 

 

 

 

Every week 

Topic work this 

will vary  

 

 

 

 

Every two 

weeks 

 

Your child’s login details for Purple Mash is in their Home Learning book, in their pack and in the 

back of their reading record. 

www.purplemash.com/longney 

I hope this is all helpful and enables your child to keep learning ready for when we all return 

whenever that is. 

Best Wishes 

Mrs Price  

 

 

 

 

http://www.purplemash.com/longney

